
 

 

Dear Fairfield Prep Community,  

Thank you again for your extremely generous support of our Thanksgiving Food Drive. The staff members from ABCD, 

Inc., Operation Hope, and Blessed Sacrament Parish are all incredibly grateful for the enormous amount the food you all 

shared. Thanks to your selflessness and generosity, we collected 22,751 items (18,449.47 lbs!) which is, by far, the most 

successful drive Fairfield Prep has ever had.  

In keeping with the spirit of holiday giving, let’s keep the momentum going as we will hold our annual Christmas Toy 

Drive to benefit Catholic Charities of Fairfield County, Inc. The Toy Drive will begin Monday, December 2nd and will 

conclude on Tuesday, December 10th. Please note that the toys will be picked up by Catholic Charities here at Prep the 

following weekend.    

This year, the Toy Drive is being facilitated by the Theology Department. Below you will find a list indicating what 

students from each Theology class have been asked to contribute. All gifts should remain unwrapped and be placed 

under the tree in our Arrupe Foyer. Thank you, as always, for your continued support and generosity!  

 

FRESHMEN  

MR. COFFEY, MRS. SMITH: Infant toys, birth to age 2 and/or disposable diapers of various sizes  

MR. MILAZZO, MR. REIDY: Basketballs and soccer balls, ages 10-12  

SOPHOMORES  

MR. KERY, MR. MACKENZIE: Board games, ages 5-9  

MR. MILAZZO, DR. MILLER: Make-up kits, jewelry kits and other like craft kits, ages 10-12  

JUNIORS  

MS. JACKSON, DR. MILLER: Stuffed animals and dolls of diverse backgrounds, 3-5 years old  

MR. MACKENZIE: Small cars and trucks such as Matchbox and Hot Wheels, 3-5 years old  

SENIORS  

ALL SENIOR TEACHERS: Board games, ages 5-9  

 

We kindly request that donations NOT include any games depicting warfare or violence of any kind. Thank you! 

 

With gratitude, 

Ashley Woodworth 

Director of Christian Service 

  


